
 

NOTICE: Upcoming AHCCCS Provider Enrollment 
Portal (APEP) Training Sessions 
 

April 20, 2021 

 

Dear Provider, 

Beginning in April and over the following several months, the AHCCCS Division of Member and 

Provider Services will conduct virtual APEP training sessions for providers that want additional 

training. The training is voluntary and will directly respond to questions AHCCCS has received 

since the launch of APEP.   

The APEP training courses will be scheduled by “Enrollment Type.” Training instruction will 

include:  

 Single -Sign-On process 
 Domain Administrator functions 
 Specific scenarios within the online application 
 Submission of a modification once the re-registration process is complete    

More information regarding the APEP training schedule and registration for a virtual class is 

posted to the APEP website. Please visit the APEP Training Online Registration link to enroll: 

APEP Training - Training Online Registration 

To receive APEP updates, visit Provider Enrollment E-News.  

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact your Network Provider 

Performance Representative or our Member Services team at 800-322-8670. 

 

 
 

 

To view this notice for embedded links and for content specific to education related material, please visit 

us online at www.HealthChoiceAZ.com under our “Providers” tab. 

https://azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/APEP/APEPTraining/TrainingOnlineRegistration.html
https://azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/APEP/APEPTraining/TrainingOnlineRegistration.html
https://www.azahcccs.gov/PlansProviders/APEP/ProviderUpdates.html

